
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Milton Keynes Council have received funding as part of the Household Support Scheme and are able 

to support the issue of Supermarket e-vouchers for children eligible for Free School Meals for 1 week 

over the October Half Term Break. The Voucher is £15 per eligible child per week. 

 

If you are in receipt of Universal Credit or Working Tax Credit you will also be eligible for the 1 week 

of Supermarket Vouchers for the Half Term Break. We will need to see evidence that you are in 

receipt of either of the above Credits and ask that you provide paperwork to Reception no later than 

2pm on Friday 13th October 2023. We will not be able to accept any applications after this date and 

time. 

 

If you have previously submitted this paperwork (May/Summer Break) then there is no need to send 

your details in again as you will already be set up on our system. 

 

These Vouchers will then be actioned W/C: 23rd October 2023, you will receive an email from 

Edenred. 

 

Please check your Spam and Junk In-boxes. 

 

Kind Regards 

Finance Team 

Two Mile Ash School 


